
For	 the	 2017-2018	 school	 year,	 we	 would	 like	 to	 offer	
families	the	service	of	purchasing	your	school	supplies	for	you.	
If	you	would	 like	to	send	 in	$20.00	per	child,	or	whatever	you	
normally	 spend	 on	 school	 supplies,	 we	 will	 purchase	 all	 the	
necessary	 supplies.	 You	 need	 only	 send	 your	 child	 with	 a	
backpack	next	year.	We	hope	that	this	allows	you	to	enjoy	your	
summer	while	we	worry	about	the	specifics	of	school	supplies	
for	next	year.	If	you	prefer	to	purchase	the	supplies	the	supply	
list	for	each	grade	level	is	attached.			

																											 	

																			 	
	

Enjoy	your	summer	and	plan	on	joining	us	for	our	Back	to	
School	Meet	the	Teacher	event	on	August	11,	2017.	

	First	day	of	school	is	August	14,	2017	


